CEX.94

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION STAFF
RESPONSE TO DATA REQUEST

DATE PREPARED: December 7, 2007 WITNESS:  Paul Curl
DOCKET: TR-070696 RESPONDER: Jonathan Thompson
REQUESTER: BNSF TELEPHONE: (360) 664-1225

BNSF DATA REQUEST NO. 2:

Please list the number of vehicle, motorcycle, bicycle, wheelchair, baby stroller, pedestrian,
and all other types of accidents that have occurred at the Blackburn Crossing since the
Blackburn Crossing’s most recent design upgrade.

RESPONSE:

There have been none involving the railroad. The City of Mount Vernon provided a list of
traffic accidents occurring at, or near, the intersection of Blackburn and South 2nd Street/Old
Highway 99 in response to Staff Data Request No. 2. Note: Please see Staff’s response to
BNSF Data Request No. 12 for an explanation of what Statf understands to be the “most
recent design upgrade” to the Blackburn Crossing, i.e., installation of traffic signals
sometime after May 2003.



